FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am involved in a project in my current role exploring whether we could put together a programme for newly qualified social workers coming into our organisation and specialist fields within mental health. To assist, it would be greatly appreciated if you could collate and provide the following information if you have it for the last 12 month period:

1. Number of Newly Qualified Social Workers joining the organisation, in both adults and childrens social care.
Adults:  11 (not all new to the organisation but new to the social worker role).   

Children’s: 18 started the ASYE programme Sept 2023. (not all new to the organisation but new to the social worker role).   

2. Number of NQSW who have successfully enrolled and completed their Assessed and Support Year in Employment (ASYE) within the first year of joining the organisation. 
Adults:  All 11 are still undertaking the ASYE as it is a 12 month programme. 

Children’s: 18 are still undertaking the ASYE as it is a 12 month programme.

3. Number of NQSW who were unsuccessful/ terminated/ left the ASYE programme/ role.
Adults:  2 left. 

Children’s: 2 left at the start of the programme.

4. Number of NQSW retained by the organisation after the 12 month period/ completion of ASYE. 

Last cohort 2022-23
Adults:  9 currently retained but they have not yet fully completed. 

Children’s: 12 out of 14. Of the 12, two NQSW;s moved to ASC and 4 have not fully completed 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
